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Charity Committee Meetings 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

President's Message 
Dear Friends, 

I hope everyone enjoyed their 4th of July holiday with fireworks, cookouts, maybe the shore or the lake. 

We are all set for our Quilt Lovers Bingo with enough quilts for prizes and tricky tray items.  Thank you 

to everyone who made a contribution.  

We had another successful quilting fellowship day. Thanks to Mary S., Donna F., Shirley C., Mary D., 

Sarah P., Ann W and Barbara K. for all the work they did on quilt projects. We sewed labels on all the 

placemats and lap quilts, made additional placemats and started work on the banner.  

I delivered 75 placemats to Meals on Wheels this past week.  They were delighted and overjoyed with 

our donation.  They were so impressed with the fabrics and the workmanship that they want to use 

In Stitches, 

       Kathy Parrish 

                     

   

  Check out the web page at www.thepmqg.com 
  

POCONO MOUNTAIN QUILTERS’ GUILD 

July  2017 

Membership Meetings 
July 5 (1st Wednesday) 
August 9 
September 13 
October 17 (3rd Tuesday) 
November 8 
December to be announced 

Board Meetings  
(1st Wed. at 6 PM) 
July 14 (2nd Friday) 
August 2 
September 6 
October 4 
November 1 

July 26th 6:30-9:00pm (Board Room) 
Aug. 23rd 6:30-9:00pm (1/2 Community Room) 
Sept. 27th 6:30-9:00 (1/2 Community Room) 
Oct. 25th 6:30-9:00pm (Board Room) 
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Treasurer’s Report 
.  
      

Treasurer's Report for July 2017 
     

June 2017 Activity 
      

         
Beginning  

Balance      
 $9,785.01 

 

         Income: 
        

 
Quilt Bingo tickets 

  
 $  325.00 

   

 
Total income: 

    
      325.00 

 

         
Expenses:  Ck # 

       

 
1166 Kathy Parrish – Quilt Symposium        56.31 

   

       

 
Total expenses: 

    
      56.31 

 
         Ending 

Balance      
 $10053.70 
  

 
Minutes 

No minutes were submitted for the June meeting. 
 

Calendar 
 

July: Please bring your photograph to give Lorraine, the photograph should be of you from your child-

hood (1 to age 12) Place it in an envelope with your name on it, photographs will be returned. We will be 

playing a game with the photographs at the picnic in August, prizes will be awarded. 

 

Please remember your Christmas Quilts for Show and Tell, bring at least three, if you have them. 

Bingo will be discussed and we will have an ice cream social. 

 
Batik Exchange (Cutting Bee) 
Any interested member can still participate.  Come to the July 5th meeting at 6:00pm with your prewashed batiks 
cut into 2 1/2" strips.  You should have 10 different fabrics with 7 strips of each.  Please cut accurately and be on 
time.  Once the exchange has started it will be difficult to add new participants.  

 

August: Annual Pot luck Picnic, please sign up with Ann Marie Kizer to bring something to share at the 

picnic. We will be presenting the "Childhood Memories" Game and also have a Tricky Tray at this meet-

ing.  So come prepared! 

 

September: Pam Kosa will be with us talking about Deb Tucker's 180 Tools.  
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Quilt Bingo 
We are getting close to the big day. I would like to thank everyone for their donations of quilted items to 

the bingo, it would not be a success without these items.  Thank you to these members for donating their 

time to make something for the bingo:  Lois Kirkwood, Shirley Correll, Christine Bearn, Barbara Wen-

ton, Annie Gibson, Mary Dickison, Jan McBeth, Jen Walker, Marianne Bridges, Marie Schriever, Lor-

raine Hare, Kathleen Hahn, Donna Conto, Judy Mehl, Donna Faulstick, Kathy Parrish, Linda Doll, Sheryl 

Flatt, Ann Marie Kizer, Barb Hall, Sheri  Peggy P. Chiniewicz, Mary Santoro, Kathleen Rambo and Sa-

rah Pierson. 

Submitted by Lorraine Hare and Peggy Chiniewicz 
 

We have our quilts and tricky trap items.  Thank you to everyone who contributed.  We are so lucky to 

have so many talented and giving members.  We will start set up at the Moose Lodge at 9:00 on Sunday 

the 9th.  The doors open at 12:00 and the games will begin at 1:30 PM.  Good Luck to all of our Bingo 

players! 

Submitted by Kathy Parrish 

 

Nominating Committee 
 

We have a full slate of officers who are all running unopposed.  The nominations were closed at the June 

meeting. President- Kathy Parrish, Vice President- Lorraine Hare, Treasurer- Donna Faulstick, Secretary- 

Linda Doll, Financial Secretary- Peggy Plasencia-Chiniewicz. The Installation Ceremony for the officers 

will be conducted at the August Picnic Meeting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOM / Charity 
 

The August block has been posted on our website.  

 

Next Charity work session is July 26 at 6:30 in the EMPL Community Room. 

Bring your sewing machine and basic sewing supplies.  We will be putting together blocks donated for 

QOV and making blocks from the kits we put together at the last meeting. 

     Submitted by Laura Lyman, Charity Committee Chair  
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Activities 
 

Tea Time:  The Tea Social starts at 6:00 P.M. and gives members the chance to arrive early, socialize 

and enjoy a cup of tea.  Members bring their own favorite mugs. Various teas, sugar and milk are sup-

plied. Our speaker meetings and programs have run more smoothly, with fewer distractions, since mem-

bers have had the opportunity to socialize before the program. 
  

Wear Your Name Tag: Please wear your name tag to help everyone greet and speak to each other 

by name. If you forget your name tag, stop at the Sign In Sheet for a paper Hello My Name Is tag!  

 

Celebration Quilts:  
Do you have a special occasion coming up?  Or know someone who does?  Let us help you celebrate.  

The birth of a baby; a wedding; a 25
th

 anniversary; a 50th or 60th anniversary are important occasions.   

It is important to celebrate.  

      Contact Sheri Seip 

 

July Birthdays: 
Lois Kirkwood July 11 

Judy Mehl July 15 

Kathy Parrish July 20 

 

August Birthdays: 
Pat Cudney August 7 

Ana Rivera August 11 

Barbara Hall August 29 

Sarah Pierson August 31 

 
 
 
July Anniversaries: 
Mary Santoro  7/17/1982 

Janella MacBeth  7/10/2004 

 

August Anniversaries: 
Donna Conto  8/10/1963 

Sheryl Flatt   8/10/1982 

Barbara Hall   8/19/1989 

Peggy Chiniewicz  8/10/1991 

Mary Archibald  8/18 
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For Your Information 
  

The Guild website can be found at www.thepmqg.com. The current program calendar is updated on the 

website every month and the current newsletter is available as a link to a pdf file.  

  
CHAMBERSBURG QUILT GUILD SHOW 

Friday July 14
th

 9 am – 7 pm 

Saturday July 15
th

 9 am – 3 pm 

Falling Spring Presbyterian Church 

221 North Main St. Chambersburg, PA 17201 

Free  Admission – Held in conjunction with Chamberfest 

For more guild information visit. www.chambersburgquiltguild.org 

 

Editor’s Note:   
If you have something you want included in the newsletter please forward to 
kre8f1@yahoo.com  Articles such as recipes or quilt shows/events, tricks or tips, news  
about members are due to the Editor by the first Wednesday of the month.  
 
 
 
  

http://www.thepmqg.com/
http://www.chambersburgquiltguild.org/
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Officers: 
President  Kathy Parrish              
Vice President  Lorraine Hare 
Treasurer   Marie Guidry   
Secretary  Linda Doll 
Financial Secretary Mary Santoro 

 

Committees: 
Activities   Lorraine Hare 
Historian/Photos    Lorraine Hare 
Celebration Quilts Sheri Seip 
Helping Hands   Peggy P. Chiniewicz 
Hospitality   AnnMarie Kizer 
Newsletter   Lois Kirkwood 
Publicity   Pat Cudney 
Webmaster    Lorraine Hare 
BOM/Charity Quilts Laura Lyman  
Quilt Bingo   Kathy Parrish  
 
 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 

              
 

POCONO MTN. QUILTERS’ GUILD 
P.O. BOX 1465 
EAST STROUDSBURG, PA 18301 
 


